
SESSION OF 2009

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2193

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Elections

Brief*

HB 2193 would eliminate the requirement that candidates
for statewide office file campaign finance reports with the local
county election office, thereby leaving only the requirement that
these candidates file with the Office of the Secretary of State.

Background

Representative Tom Sawyer testified in favor of the bill.
No opponents testified.

According to the fiscal note, passage of the bill would
result in no fiscal effect for the Secretary of State’s office.  A
negligible but unpredictable amount of savings might result for
county election offices.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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